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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Further to my earlier e-mail I am writing to confirm that Anglian Water has agreed the wording of the
final Statement of Common Ground with the applicant.

A copy of the final Statement of Common Ground will be provided to the Examining Authority by the
applicant on behalf of both parties by deadline 16.

The only change is reference made to the wording of protective provisions for Anglian Water being
amended for consistency following the approval of the Norfolk Vanguard project which we have
agreed with the applicant.

Should you have any queries for Anglian Water please let me know.

Regards,
Stewart Patience, MRTPI
Spatial Planning Manager
Telephone:
 
Anglian Water Services Limited
Anglian Water, Thorpe Wood House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, Cambridgeshire. PE3 6WT
 

 

From: Patience Stewart <sPatience@anglianwater.co.uk> 
Sent: 06 May 2020 10:16
To: Norfolk Boreas <NorfolkBoreas@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Cc: Claire Davies <Claire.Davies@rhdhv.com>
Subject: North Boreas Offshore Windfarm - Fourth Round of Questions
 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Examining Authority’s Fourth Round of Questions. The
following response is submitted on behalf of Anglian Water.
 
Q4.16.0.3 Statements of Common Ground:
The ExA requires confirmation that all Statements of Common Ground (SoCG) which are submitted as final by
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the Applicant do represent the final position from the other party. If submitted final SoCGs are not signed by
the party other than the Applicant, confirmation should be sent in responses to these ExQ4 or by email to
confirm the final status of the submitted SoCG at the latest by Deadline 11.
 
I am writing to confirm that the Statement of Common Ground agreed with Anglian Water re-submitted by
the applicant for deadline 9 (document reference REP9-017) is the final agreed position. The Statement of
Common Ground is unchanged from that agreed with Anglian Water and submitted for deadline 2
(document reference REP2-058).
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm that you have received this response.
 
Should you have any queries relating to this response please let me know.
 
Regards,
Stewart Patience, MRTPI
Spatial Planning Manager
Telephone: 
 
Anglian Water Services Limited
Anglian Water, Thorpe Wood House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, Cambridgeshire. PE3 6WT
 

 
 
--*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*---*----*-----*----*----*----
*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*---*----*-----*----*----*----*----*----*----*--
--*----*----*----
The information contained in this message is likely to be confidential and may be legally privileged.
The dissemination, distribution, copying or disclosure of this message, or its contents, is strictly
prohibited unless authorised by Anglian Water. It is intended only for the person named as
addressee. Anglian Water cannot accept any responsibility for the accuracy or completeness of this
message. Contracts cannot be concluded with us by email or using the Internet. If you have
received this message in error, please immediately return it to the sender at the above address and
delete it from your computer. Anglian Water Services Limited Registered Office: Lancaster House,
Lancaster Way, Ermine Business Park, Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire, PE29 6XU Registered in
England No 2366656 Please consider the environment before printing this email.--*----*----*----*--
--*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*---*----*-----*----*----*----*----*----*----*----
*----*----*----*----*----*----*----*---*----*-----*----*----*----*----*----*

Putting the Customer at the heart of everything we do!

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email
and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to
anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete
this email from your system.
Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring,
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses.
It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.
The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or
policies of the Inspectorate.
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